
Amazing World Music Workshop 

On the 19
th

 September 2014 Year 6 had the opportunity to take part in an amazing world 

music workshop. It was very impressive and made all of Year 6 want to have a go. It was all 

about the Chinese Moon Festival because that is our topic at the moment. 

      

The Dance Studio 

The room was completely different to what it usually is. The floor was covered with drums 

and we could barely fit into the room! The teacher, Jim, was very nice and we learnt a lot 

from him, he taught us how to play each different type of drum. 

  

What We Learnt  

We learnt a lot about the Chinese drummers as well as gong players. In the music workshop 

we played a group song on the drums because we were split into three groups; it was 

amazing! 

  

Overall the workshop was fascinating and great fun. We learnt so much and we would love to 

do it again next year. 

  

Written by Megan Hawes and Anna Budden. 

  

For more pictures of the day please click here 

  

 
  
 

http://www.shottermill-jun.surrey.sch.uk/gallery/default.asp?pid=0

